
 

Press Release 

 
Bemidji MN, January 26, 2024 

 
The Minnesota Finlandia Community Health Sports Board would like to announce that 
the Minnesota Finlandia Cross Country Ski Marathon for 2024 has been cancelled. The 
event was to be held February 17th, at Buena Vista Ski Area. Lack of snow cover and 
warm temperatures to come were the reason for cancelling. The Minnesota Finlandia 
always strives to provide a quality race that is enjoyable and safe.  
Decisions to cancel are never easy to make and come with great sadness.  Our hope is 
that the remainder of the always short ski season shows more promise.  We are truly 
sorry to make this decision and hope to see you all next year at the Minnesota Finlandia 
2025.   
 
 
For information and updates or to volunteer with races, check out 
www.minnesotafinlandia.com or Facebook.   
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